
 Yarnell Fire Department 
  

       Highway 89 Fire (Yarnell Hill) 
June 29, 7:30 a.m. 

 

A fire is burning on Bureau of Land Management 
(BLM) property approximately ¾ mile north of mile 
post 272 at the bottom of Yarnell Hill.  As of dawn 
on Saturday June 29

th
 BLM crews began 

accessing the fire to determine numbers of 
personnel and resources required to put out the 
fire.  

There is NO danger to the Yarnell community at 
this time and there are NO potential evacuation 
orders contemplated at this time. 

(Source: Bureau of Land Management) 
 

 

When further information is available it will be 
posted here and on Yarnell Fire Department’s 
Website            www.yarnellfire.com 

 


